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Notice requiring further information 

 
Application number: PAN-002776 
 
Natural Resources Wales, in exercise of its powers under paragraph 4 of Part 1 
of Schedule 5 of the above Regulations, requires you to provide the information 
detailed in the attached schedule. The information is required in order to 
determine your application for a permit, dated 05/06/2019.  The information 
requested should be sent to the following address by 03/05/2019. 
 
 
A copy of this notice has been sent to your agent, Mrs Gail Jenkins. 
 
Information should be sent to:  
 
Name 
Permitting Service 
Natural Resources Wales 
Cambria House 
29 Newport Road 
Cardiff 
CF24 0TP 
 

Name Date 

Patrick Duffy 
 

17/04/2019 
 

Permitting Officer (Regulated Industry) 
Authorised on behalf of Natural Resources Wales 

Notice of request for more information 

Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) 
Regulations 2016 

 
To:  Mr R G Evans 

Dolobran 
Pontrobert 
Meifod 
Powys 
SY22 6HX 
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Schedule 
 
The notice specifies what you need to send and when you must send it by. If we 
do not receive it by the date set out in the notice then we may treat your 
application as having been withdrawn. 
 
Please provide: 
 

1. A revised site layout plan, accurately showing all emission points to air / air 
cleaning systems on both the existing and proposed poultry sheds. 

 
2. A Technical standards document that accurately reflects the changes 

proposed (07/04/2019) for the air cleaning system. 
 

3. A revised ‘IPPC Update Statement Ammonia’ that accurately reflects the 
changes proposed (07/04/2019) for the air cleaning system. 
 

4. A revised Non-Technical summary that accurately reflects the changes 
proposed (07/04/2019) for the air cleaning system. 
 

 
END OF SCHEDULE 


